
Michael G Perel
PO Box 50925
Eleele, HI 96705

February 16,2010

Representative Karl Rhoads, Chair (LAB)
House of Representatives
State Capital

Please accept my brief comments regarding the use of an out of State, mail order,
pharmacy service by the EUTF. I cannot judge the financial impacts on the EUTF but do
know that the use of out of State mail order has had a negative impact on our local
pharmacy. I hope that the EUTF will be reverse this decision so that we may keep the
business here and support our local pharmacies.

Sincerely,

Michal G Perel
808-651-4765


